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Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation 

 

Re: Teleconference with Parks Canada on the Review Board’s letter of October 

31, 2016 

Review Board staff participated in a teleconference call with Parks Canada Agency on Thursday 

November 3, 2016.   Participants included: 

  

Review Board staff: Mark Cliffe-Phillips 

Catherine Fairbairn 

Chuck Hubert 

Parks Canada Agency: Allison Stoddart 

Jonathan Tsetso 

Laura James 

 

The purpose of the call was to discuss the Review Board’s October 31st letter to Parks Canada in 

response to Parks Canada’s September 30th correspondence regarding baseline information gaps and a 

request from Parks Canada on how these could be addressed.    

 

Review Board staff and Parks Canada staff discussed the contents of the October 31 letter and Board 

staff clarified how baseline data gaps could be addressed in this environmental assessment.   Board 

staff advised that a Work Plan has been issued by the Board and next process steps were discussed. 

 

The contacts for the EA14115-01 is A/Manager EA, Chuck Hubert (867) 766-7052 or 

chubert@reviewboard.ca and EA Officer, Catherine Fairbairn (867-766-7054) or 

cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca. 

 

mailto:chubert@reviewboard.ca
mailto:cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca

